
TEDxOneonta Video Policy 
The TEDxOneonta event will be video recorded with multiple cameras and livestreamed. After 
the event, the videographer will edit the livestream to make individual videos of each talk 
preceded by a TEDxOneonta title card. These videos are then submitted to the national TEDx 
organization, where it is vetted for technical issues and put on the TEDxOneonta YouTube 
channel. 
The national TEDx organization owns the videos once the event is recorded and we cannot give 
copies of the video files to speakers. As the video is edited live for the livestream, we cannot 
edit the video to spec. If you are selected as a speaker and would like to own a recording of 
your video, you are welcome to hire a video crew for the event, so long as they do not interfere 
with the TEDxOneonta video crew. Whatever video you make on your own at the event (or 
subsequently) cannot include TEDx branding or logos.  
 
TEDxOneonta Visual Aid Policy 
There will be a screen on the stage and most of the time during the event the TEDxOneonta 
logo will be projected onto it. We do not recommend using visual aids during your talk (they 
distract from what you’re saying and how you say it) but you may provide us with slides to 
project onto the screen during your talk.  
If you choose to use slides, you must adhere to the following guidelines: 

●​ Slide decks must be made in PowerPoint, using the widescreen aspect ratio. 
●​ Limit slide decks to 10 slides. 
●​ The slide deck must be under 10MB. 
●​ Do not include any videos, animations, or audio. 
●​ Use only standard Microsoft fonts. 
●​ If you use images, you may only use images that you own or for which you have explicit 

written permission to use from the owner. You are responsible for ensuring that your 
presentation does not violate copyright law. 

TEDxOneonta reserves the right to remove any slides that do not meet these requirements on 
the day of the event. 


